The SHARE Center
17080 Hwy 46 W., Ste. 113
Spring Branch, Texas 78070

830-885-2277

the

Share®

CENTER summer 2022

newsletter

From the Director's Desk

June 24, 2022!! This was the day so many of us had been hoping
for. It was a day that those of us who prayed, supported, and
fought for, thought may never come. The lives of the unborn were
finally recognized! Since that day, the SHARE Center has received
increased calls from those desperately seeking abortion and being
told they can no longer receive them in Texas. In fact, as many of
you may have heard, one of the abortion clinics in San Antonio
closed down and moved out of state. Praise God! In preparation
for this day, your support helped provide a brand new website
with the most updated medical information for those men and
women seeking answers about abortion, the abortion pill, and a
newer treatment, abortion pill reversal. | encourage you to visit
the new website you helped make possible at
www.bulverdepregnancy.org.

In addition, your generosity helped support our nurse as she

received training to provide ultrasounds so we now have two
nurses available to provide this important way for parents to hear
their child’s heartbeat. Below you'll see ultrasounds of 9 and 13-
week-old babies and our newest little clients. Thank you for your
prayers and continued support that help to make moments like
this possible!

Our nurses, Joanie Eaton, RN and Amy Wimberly,
LVN, were invited to Bracken Christian School,
Smithson Valley High School and Canyon Lake
High School to speak to nearly 700 students
about topics including abortion, fetal development
and STD awareness and prevention.
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BE THE LOUDER VOICE!

Please join us for a free workshop at the SHARE Center where
Joanie Eaton, RN will discuss how parents and grandparents
can help children to navigate this highly sexualized culture.

Saturday, October 1, 9:00am-4:00pm
Lunch will be provided and seats are limited
Call 830-885-2277 to register for the class

www.bulverdepregnancy.org




SAVE the DATE!

STAGE Theater Benefit
October 6th, 8pm

Join us for opening night of “Plaza Suite”
Purchase your $20 tickets online by

SHARE Partners

Please help us in thanking the following SHARE Partners
as they have committed to financially support the SHARE
Center with a minimum monthly contribution for the next
three years! These partners are incredible examples of
giving back! Contact Kim Barton at the SHARE Center to
learn more.

scanning the QR code below.
All proceeds benefit the SHARE Center
Let’s fill the house!
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Our Agape Sponsors are people just like you who sponsor specific items to be earned
by our moms and dads as they complete their parenting classes such as diapers,
strollers, high chairs, and more. If you'd like to sponsor an item, please scan the QR
code below to donate online. Where it asks how you’d like your donation to be used,
feel free to select “Agape Sponsor”. You may also mail a check with "Agape" written in
the memo line in the donor envelope provided.
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We were blessed
this quarter by the
following churches
who participated in
our 2nd largest
fundraiser of the
year, the Baby
Bottle Boomerang.
Thank you!

Kiwanis Club of Texas Hill Country,
Bethel Methodist, Bulverde United
Methodist Church, Grace Fellowship,
Hope Arise, Living Water Fellowship,
Northside Church of Christ, St. Paul
Lutheran, St. Thomas the Apostle,
Tejas Cowboy Church, and Trinity
Lutheran - Blanco.

www.bulverdepregnancy.org



